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P-03-318 Cross Border Maternity Services

Thank you for your letter of 12 January on behalf of the Petitions Committee regarding the
decision to transfer the consultant led maternity unit, neonatal intensive care unit and child
inpatient unit from the Royal Shrewsbury Hospital to the Princess Royal Hospital in Telford.

You refer to my letter to the Committee of 29 November 2011 which stated Powys Teaching
Health Board is reviewing its maternity services and developing a local delivery plan in light
of this decision. | will of course be following events and | note you would like to be kept
informed when the delivery plan has been developed.

| will send a copy of your letter and my response to Andrew Cottom, the Chief Executive of
Powys Teaching Health Board to ask him to keep the Committee updated on progress.
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